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The Archives accessioned over 255 cubic feet of
material, including, but not limited to, papers
from the late Ken Bode; departmental records
from economics and management, history,
education studies and chemistry; Greek life
memorabilia, alumni personal and family papers;
and records from 105 disaffiliated churches
across the state.

Archives Project Highlights

Recently, we partnered with the Office of
Sustainability to archive their departmental
records and develop an exhibit. Jill Sturm (‘26),
archives student assistant, began processing the
analog and born-digital records for inclusion to
the collection. The exhibit is currently on display
outside of the Archives until the end of the fall
2023 semester. 

Lauren Nguyen (‘23), ITAP intern, created eight
displays featuring DePauw women in science.
The displays can be found in the Julian building
on the first floor. This semester, Lauren is
developing a virtual walking tour to educate the
community about monuments located around
East College and within the Holton Memorial
Quad. The project should be completed by the
end of the fall 2023 semester.

American Archives Month
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It’s that time of the year when the Archives fulfills
reference requests on the spooks and haunts of
East College, the Roy O. West Library, Seller’s Cave
and more. Have you heard about the library’s
haunted book? If not, please stop by the Archives
Reading Room on the lower level of the Roy O.
West Library this month. We’ll have it on display
and tell the story of Indiana Governor James
Whitcomb and his personal library.   

Each October, the archival community celebrates
American Archives Month. Preserving and
providing access to materials with historical and
archival value is at the forefront of what we do.
This work enables us to provide research help to
a global community. Last year, we reached over
1,200 people wanting to learn more about
DePauw’s history or the Indiana United
Methodist Church. 

Donations and Record Transfers

Consider donating your personal papers or
transferring departmental records to the
Archives. You can reach us anytime at
archives@depauw.edu. 

DePauw Spooks and Haunts


